
RM 440 Snow Removal 101 
The RM Council & Staff would like to remind you of a few things about snow removal. 

1. Snow from yards or accesses is not allowed on municipal roads.  

Snow piled on road sides can cause accidents. They cannot be seen 

in the dark and will trap snow causing unnecessary drifts. Piled snow 

becomes icy and hard quickly, this may cause damage to municipal 

equipment or the travelling public.  

Do Not pile snow on roadsides or ditches. Snow that falls  

on your property should remain on your property.  

2. Our crew will begin snow plowing after a storm as soon as it is safe. 

3. Priority is given to roads on School Bus Routes, other main roads follow. 

4. Yard sites, with signed agreements for removal, are addressed as the 

final priority. 

5. Piled snow is an attraction for children to play on. Please ensure piles 

are distanced from roadways to ensure safety. 

6. Be Patient. Snow plowing is not a quick task, but the machines will get 

through the RM as the snow allows. 

7. When tackling any drifts by hand, remember to stretch, take breaks 

and watch for slippery areas. 

Thank you for your Cooperation 


